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Two days’ Workshop on "Recent trends in IT and it’s Social Impact and 

Future Career Opportunities  ” was conducted by School of Computer 

Science on 25
th
 February  2022 and 26

th
  February  2022. The workshop was 

organized for students of BBA(BPM),BSC(CSA) AND ITI students of 

YCMOU.  

Dr. R. S. Tiwari  Sir, Dr. Pramod Khandare Sir and Mr. Madhav Palshikar sir  

Inaugurated Workshop on 25
th

 February 2022. On first day Resource person Dr. 

R. S. Tiwari sir explained the Future Career Opportunities in IOT.  Sir told 

about the Basics of IOT and the skillset which is required for it.  

On the same day Mr.Vijay Tambe Sir guided about the “4
th

 Industrial 

Revolution and ourselves”. He explained fundamental change in the living 

standard, technologies used in simplified manner. He focussed on the real 

opportunity   to look beyond technology, and find ways to give the greatest 

number of people the ability to positively impact their families, organisations 

and communities. 

In the last session on 25
th

 February Prof. Milind Wagh Sir elaborate the Career 

Opportunities in current Era and How to face them. He also told the students to 

acquire the soft skills, communication skills to improve the performance .  

On Second day ( 26 February 2022) the resource person Mrs. Rajitha Nair 

Madam explained the importance of Data Analytics and its Impact to the 

students. Madam told about the Data Analytics Concepts and its scope in 

current scenario.  

In the next session Mr. Pradeep Khelurkar enlightened the students with 

“Artificial Intelligence and Future opportunities ”. He also explained how AI is 

capturing market and we should be ready for this upgradation. 

In the last session Mr. Vijay Tambe,Mr. Pradeep Khelurkar, Mr. Mukund Dixit 

interacted with the students for their queries and future Plans. All students 

participated freely and solve their doubts. 



Around 30 Participants and 4 faculties attended the sessions. Overall all 

sessions  were Brainstorming and it will really helpful for the students.  

 

 


